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Attachment C
2003-0216
April 28, 2003

Hon. Ron Sims

King County Executive

KING CO. COURTHOUSE 

516 3rd Ave N

Seattle, WA 98104

RE:
Letter of Interest – King County Governance Commission
Dear Ron:

Please accept this letter of interest for my service on the King County Governance Commission that your staff has discussed with me. Please also find my bio in a separate attachment which provides a fairly detailed summary of my professional career, work experience, and educational achievement.

I am particularly interested in this unique opportunity to participate in the formal review of the governance and types of service provide by King County. I believe I perhaps have a level of experience and unique perspective based on my nearly nine years of service to King County as the former Sheriff plus my residency since 1988. In addition, I have now served for more than six years as the Chief of Police for the City of Bellevue. This experience has provided me with another perspective as a municipal police chief and a member of Bellevue’s professional Leadership Team which focuses on regional issues and citywide management. Finally I served as Bellevue’s interim deputy City Manager for over a year which also gave me some interesting perspectives as a regional player in local government.

In closing, I would be honored to serve with a group of dedicated  people that have been tasked with providing advise and counsel to King County government and provide my perspective as a professional law enforcement official.

Yours truly,

Jim Montgomery

Chief of Police

City of Bellevue
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